Pace University’s Institutional Review Board

Any research involving human participants that is conducted by a Pace University
faculty member, staff member, or students, and meet the federal definition of
research, must be reviewed by the IRM. Any individual who wishes to use any of the
faculty, staff, or students of Pace University as participants in their research must
have his/her research reviewed by the IRM.

According to Federal guidelines (45CFR46, 102(d)), research is defined as: “a
systematic investigation, including research development, testing, and evaluation,
designed to develop or contribute to generalizable knowledge.”

If you will have interaction with human subjects during your thesis research, please
consult the following website for additional information.

http://www.pace.edu/provost/information-faculty-0/pace-university-institutional-
review-board-irb-0



